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The Bonneville Power Administration is seeking comment and clarification to:
The North American Energy Standards Board Wholesale Electric Quadrant Business Business Practice Standards:  Standards and Models Relating To Coordinated Interchange July 31, 2012, Version 003.

Clarification:
The Bonneville Power Administration is seeking clarification of page 8 of the document referenced above.  The title of the heading reads “coordinated interchange for CBM”.  The layout of the document reads as though CBM applies to both sections 004-18 and 004-19.  After reviewing the document, we found that CBM does not appear to be covered in section 004-19. Section 004-18 makes reference to CBM many times; we were unable to find any reference to CBM in section 004-19.
Please clarify the 004-19 topic and any associated guidance in the Appendices that may apply.



 

